
 

 
 

Together with our community we achieve extraordinary things 

December 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers of Year 11 Students 

 

Invitation to Year 11 Progress Evening – Wednesday 8 January 2024 

 

We are pleased to invite you to the Year 11 Progress Evening on Wednesday 8 January 

2024, from 4:30pm to 6:30pm, at Appleton Academy.  This is a crucial event in your 

child’s GCSE pathway, and we strongly encourage all parents and carers to attend. 

 

During the evening, your child will receive an envelope containing their mock exam 

grades, which will include not only their exam results but the predicted grades they will 

need for college.  The progress evening will provide valuable insight into your child’s 

current progress and help to identify the next steps needed to maximise their success in 

their upcoming final examinations.  You will also have the opportunity to meet with key 

members of staff, who will answer any questions you may have, discuss your child’s 

progress, and recommend additional support strategies. 

 

Appointments with staff can be booked through our online appointment system, which 

you can access using the following link: https://appletonacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk. 

We will send a text message to inform you when bookings open, and we encourage you 

to secure appointments promptly to ensure you can meet with the staff you wish to speak 

to. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you into school for this important event.  If you are unable 

to attend for any reason or have any immediate questions or concerns, please contact us 

via email at info@appletonacademy.co.uk.  

 

Thank you for your continued support in ensuring the best possible outcomes for your 

child. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs Garlick & Mr Bellwood 

Head of Secondary & Head of Year 11 

https://appletonacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk/
mailto:info@appletonacademy.co.uk

